
 

 

July 29, 2024 
 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4 

 
 

Attention: Ms. Nancy Marconi, Registrar 
Regarding: EB-2024-0039 2024 Cost of Service Application 

 
 

Dear Ms. Marconi, 
 
 

Lakeland Power Distribution Ltd.(LPDL) is scheduled to file a Cost of Service Rate Application for 2025 Electricity 
Distribution Rates and remains committed to submitting a complete application that conforms to the most recent 
filing requirements issued by the Board. 

 
 

As of today’s date, LPDL does not believe it will be in a position to file its 2025 Cost of Service Application by the 
August 30, 2024 deadline.  LPDL has encountered a number of delays while preparing its application including a 
new audit group and key managerial retirements. 
 
In order to submit a thorough application, LPDL will continue to work diligently to submit the application on or before 
October 31, 2024. 

 
 

Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Darren Bechtel, CPA 
Chief Financial Officer 
Lakeland Holding Ltd. 

 


